
 
 

 

 

 

 

VIA EMAIL SUBMISSION 

 

 

October 20, 2014 

 

National Energy Board 

517 Tenth Avenue S.W. 

Calgary, Alberta  T2R 0A8 

 

 

To: Ms. Sheri Young, Secretary, National Energy Board 

 

Dear Ms. Young: 

 

Re: Proposed Amendments to Regulations for Pipeline Damage Prevention 

NEB File: Ad-GA-ActsLeg-Fed-NEBA-RRG-DPR 02 01 

  

Trans Mountain Pipeline ULC (“Trans Mountain”) is in receipt of the National Energy Board’s (the 

“Board”) proposed amendments to the regulations for pipeline damage prevention.  Trans Mountain 

understands the Board is undertaking amendments to: 

 

1. National Energy Board Pipeline Crossing Regulations, Part I 

2. National Energy Board Pipeline Crossing Regulations, Part II 

3. National Energy Board Onshore Pipeline Regulations, and the 

4. National Energy Board Administrative Monetary Penalties Regulations 

 

Trans Mountain has participated in the Canadian Energy Pipeline Association (“CEPA”) review and 

discussion of the proposed amendments.  CEPA is filing comments with respect to the proposed 

regulations, concurrent to this submission, and Trans Mountain fully supports those comments. 

 

Trans Mountain thanks for Board for the opportunity to provide comments on these regulatory 

amendments. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.   

 

Yours truly, 

 
Megan Sartore 

Regulatory Compliance Lead, Regulatory Affairs 

(403) 514-6614 (Direct) 

(403) 514-6622 (Fax) 

Megan_Sartore@kindermorgan.com 

 
Kinder Morgan Canada Inc. 
Suite 2700, 300 – 5th Avenue SW 
Calgary, AB Canada  T2P 5J2 
Tel: (403) 514-6400 
Fax: (403) 514-6622 
Toll Free: 1 (800) 535-7219 
www.kindermorgan.com 
 


